
Family Festival in Bulgaria

Soung Ryong Kim - Peace Embassy, Sofia, September 24, 2018 

There was a Family Festival with Peace Blessing on Monday, 24 September in the Peace Embassy of 
Sofia. This was the third time that we tried to organize the Peace Blessing in Bulgaria but no couples came 
for the first two occasions. This time it was also a modest celebration but we had one new couple and a 
few more guests. 

The program was simple. First we had apresentation 
about the Peace Embassy and our programs and 
organizations connected to it. After that there was a lecture 
about „The Family As the School of Love”, and finally a 
short movie introducing the Peace Blessing, followed by the 
ceremony itself. 

The atmosphere was very nice, people felt good, the new 
guests were interested about True Father’s autobiography 
and promised to come back for further information and 
education. 


